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Friday 24th 

March 2023 

Our stars of the week: 

This week’s certificates were  
teacher’s own choice. 

 
 

 
 

 

Congratulations to all! 

Dates to remember 

 Friday 31st March – 9.10am Easter service 
led by Year 6 

 SCHOOL CLOSES AT 1.30pm 

 Monday 17th April - School opens 

Winners of the Golden tickets 

 
 

Football Year 4 

Some of our Year 4 children went to The Cliff for a 
football tournament this week. It was an amazing 
experience for them and they thoroughly enjoyed 
themselves.  Mr Brown and Ms Tolkien said they 
were excellent ambassadors for our school. 

 

 

Year 6 opera visit   

Our year 6 class attended a workshop at The Bridgewater 
Hall. They helped to produce lyrics for an opera about 
Manchester. 
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Year 2 

Following on from last week’s visit to the library, 
Year 2 have written letters to the Lord Mayor of 
Manchester, asking for lots of information about 
her life and her role. They went to the post box to 
post them! 

 

 

 

Maths day 

We had lots of fun on maths day learning about how 
maths is used in the world around us. Our activities 

included: shopping, following recipes, timed races, coding 
and much more. We even held our annual times tables 

competition: congratulations to our champions! 

 

 
 
 
We have had this information from MUFC: 
  
I am just forwarding an opportunity for any of your students to be involved in if they wish to during the 
Easter Half Term on a HAF Camp with the Manchester United Foundation at Stretford HS. 
  
Please could you pass the info to your students and their parent/guardians who then have to 
complete the expression of interest form below if they wish to attend this free camp: 
  

 Day/Dates of Camp: Monday 3rd April – Thursday 6th April. 

 Where: Stretford Sports Village, M32 0XA. 

 Time: 9:30am-2:00pm. 

 HAF programme: lunch will be provided. 

 Ages: Open to year 3 – year 9 age groups. 

 Link to expression of interest form - https://forms.gle/6DSXhC5aM86ueWyg9 

 Deadline for signups is: Wednesday 29th March. 
 
 

….and from MCRactive: 

The Easter Holidays are fast approaching. MCRactive and Manchester City Council are offering 

thousands of FREE places for children eligible for benefits-related free school meals.  Activities will 

range from Sport and Physical Activities, Arts and Crafts and much more. In addition to the activities, 

their booked place will include a FREE meal during the day. 

For more information & to book your child’s space*:  
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You will need to sign up for an MCRactive Go account 

 https://www.mcractive.com/ (sign in) to book free February Half Term activities. Once signed up, log 

into your account – Find Activities – Search by Category ‘MCR Holiday Activity’ - . Use code: 62449 to 

book free eligible activities. 

 

*Please only book your child onto a holiday camp if they will be attending. Spaces at each camp are 

limited. If you book a space and your child can no longer attend, please cancel your space as far in 

advance as possible, to allow the opportunity for another child to take their space at the activity and 

free meal. 
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